
WELCOME NEWSLETTER

School starts Wednesday 31
st
January

GETTING STARTED STRAIGHT AWAY:

We will be having a Powhiri/Whakatau to welcome our new staff,

students and whanau. Please join us at 9:15am, everyone is

welcome

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR PLAN

Starting next week, we will be

running ‘Positive Friday Electives’.

These are for all students who

have followed the school rules and

behaviour plan. If you have a fun

hobby and want to take a group

for a 30-minute session please let us know. Those students who

have not met the behaviour standards will miss out and be working

in the Library.

Our School Vision:

Together we are Thinkers, Learners and Citizens.

Me Mahi tahi tatou mō te oranga o te katoa

FOOD BREAKS: BLOCK ONE

We are aware that the change to morning tea means a long time

between eating for our students. We are introducing “Think and

Eat” times. Each class will have a container to hold SUITABLE

snacks foods.

These include fruit, nuts, veges, finger food, nutritious - brain food.

It does not include yoghurt or packet foods, no sugar or salt fixes.

We would appreciate your support with these foods and if possible

either separately wrapped or in a small labelled container.

SCHOOL HATS:

Everyone is expected to wear our school hats – even the staff

have one. We have plenty available to purchase and a choice of

the 3 colours.


